
Derby West End Bowls Club 

 

Dear Colin, 

Following the easement of the Corona virus restrictions you may now play bowls from 11th April 

2021, provided you adhere to the Club COVID 19 guidance.  Please find below your subscription 

invoice.  Fees are payable to Len Parker (Club Treasurer) by cash, cheque (payable to ‘Derby West 

End Bowls Club’) or Bank Transfer (details available from Len Parker).   

Please check your details, recorded below, and amend or include any omissions.  Inclusion of an e-

mail address helps your Club reduce costs.  

A General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) declaration has been included at the bottom of this 

page, in red. 

Please Print this document, sign the GDPR Declaration and return to Len Parker with your Club 

fees.   

Many thanks, Martin Barke – Club Secretary 

 

E-Mail:  martinbarke@btinternet.com or lenparker@aol.com 

Addresses: Martin:   72 Markeaton Street, Derby DE1 1DW  Tel: 07751 413927 

  Len:         24 Ashover Road, Allestree, Derby, DE22 2PZ   Tel:   07711 844915 

SUBSCRIPTION INVOICE 

First Name:  Last Name  

Gender  DoB *  
Address:   

  
Town  Post Code  

Home Phone No. 01332  Mobile No.  
Email:  

Total: £75 + £2 if use of locker required £ 

GDPR Declaration 

*  DoB required where playing in age related competition. 

Share Data:   Yes  No   (Please Tick) 

Data will ONLY be shared within the Club and not externally except if and where 

required by the National Governing Body. 

Signature: ………………………………………….  Date:  …………………………. 
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